
There were no minutes for this meeting, however the items for the meeting were discussed and 

approved in the March 19, 2013 Board of Directors meeting.  These items were as follows: 

Jack Lister and Mike Dennard requested and received leave of absences. 

The Secretary and Treasurers’ reports for the January 15, 2013 meeting were approved. 


